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Metrolink selects Sequoia Lighting Products

La Habra, CA - Sequoia Lighting Corporation's outdoor lighting products have been specified
by the Southern California Regional Rail Authority (SCRRA) as integral components in the
construction of its new Metrolink stations.

The growing population in Southern California has resulted in increased usage of the
Metrolink. This growth has prompted the SCRRA to expand its services within the Southern
California area. New railways and new passenger stations have already been constructed
while others are in the works. The Metrolink currently serves the Los Angeles, Orange,
Ventura, San Bernardino and Riverside counties.

The Sequoia Lighting Corporation supplies the Metrolink with custom exterior luminaires
designed to enhance the unique architectural themes of each new station. The exterior treat-
ments of the new stations range from art deco to contemporary styles.

In addition to meeting specific design criteria, Sequoia's new lighting products meet strict
energy efficiency prerequisites set forth by the SCRRA. The new energy efficient luminaires
are constructed of weather resistant materials and deliver high lumen output for a safe envi-
ronment.

The Sequoia Lighting Corporation's engineering department is working closely with SCRRA
engineers in order to ensure the delivery of quality lighting products for new and future
Metrolink projects.

For more information on custom designed luminaires and the complete line of Sequoia
Lighting Products, call 877/888-7880 or visit Sequoia Lighting's web site at
www.sequoialighting .com



